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For Immediate Release:  Monday, December 14, 2020 
 

Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 4:45pm 
 
New Cases 
Sunday, December 13, 2020 – fifty two new cases admitted, plus four residential cases at a 
correctional facility 
 
The Cayuga County Health Department received confirmation of recent deaths related to COVID-
19. Three Cayuga County residents who had tested positive for COVID-19 and were hospitalized, 
have passed away. The decedents, a female in her eighties, a male in his eighties and a female in 
her sixties, had been hospitalized for complications related to COVID-19. Out of respect for the 
privacy of the deceased and their families, we will not be releasing further information.  
 
Cases Awaiting Admission  

• December 14, 2020 – 123 cases at 8 a.m.  
 
Active Cases in Mandatory Quarantine/ Isolation 
1,938 Mandatory Quarantine  
462 in Mandatory Isolation  
 
Confirmed Cases – total year to date 
There have been 1,448 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Discharges - total year to date 
There have been 973 individuals discharged from Mandatory Isolation. 
 
Hospitalizations  
There are 23 COVID related hospitalized cases at Auburn Community Hospital 
 
Deaths  
There have been thirteen Cayuga County deaths related to COVID-19 
 

 
 
 


